

Mrs A Merry Ivy Farm Fencott Kidlington Oxon OX5 2RD

24 September 2019

Dear Mrs Merry

I cannot believe that harvest time has come around so quickly and in thirteen weeks' time Christmas will also be upon us.

Your continued support to St. John's continues to amaze us, a truly generous amount of produce yet again this year.

The elderly are so well remembered by the parishioners of St Mary's Church and the Children of Charlton on Otmoor Church of England School is truly wonderful.

We are always very grateful for the kindness and generosity of others shown by towards the elderly, I would be grateful if you would kindly convey our warmest thanks to all who contributed, we really do value their on-going support.

Our sincere thanks once again

Yours sincerely

MRS JOYCE ROACHFORD

Care Home Manager

of Roadyard